
LIQUEFIED PETROLEUM GAS BOARD                                                                                             
Minutes                                                                                                                                                      

February 2, 2022 

 

A special meeting of the Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board was held at 9:00 a.m. at the LP-Gas 
Board Building, 3800 Richards Road, North Little Rock, Arkansas.  

Board Members Present: Paul Cash (Chair), Gordon Cunningham (Vice-Chair), Terry McCallie, 
and David Remy. 

Others Present: Kevin Pfalser (Director), Keisha Harris, Ronnie Graves 

 

SINGLE ISSUE: Graves Propane is seeking a waiver on the water gallon capacity       
 of storage containers allowed to be brought into the state. 
 

Mr. Ronnie Graves, (Graves Propane Mena, AR), was present before the board asking for a 
waiver to allow him to bring 120,000-gallon w.c. storage tanks into the state. 

Following discussion Mr. Gordon Cunningham made a motion to grant the waiver. Mr. David 
Remy seconded the motion. All in favor was unanimous, motion carried. 

 
Meeting Adjourned 

                  Upon completion of Board business, a motion was made by Mr. Gordon Cunningham and 
seconded by Mr. Terry McCallie to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried 

 

Minutes prepared by Kisha Harris 


